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Sheila Bogen 
Executive Director 
Selfhelp Home

In this Voices interview, Senior Housing News sits down with 
Sheila Bogen, Executive Director at Selfhelp Home, to learn how 
and why Selfhelp Home decided to pursue accreditation with 
The Joint Commission, which it received in September 2021, 
making it the first senior living community to do so. She explains 
how her organization prepared for this process and what they 
expect to see in the future as a result of the new accreditation.

Editor’s note: This interview has been edited for length and clarity.

The team at The Joint Commission o�ers unmatched resources and learning 
opportunities for ongoing quality improvement e�orts for the duration of the 
accreditation period. To learn more about why Joint Commission accreditation is 
right for your organization, visit jointcommission.org/alc. 

The Voices Series is a sponsored content program featuring leading executives discussing 
trends, topics and more — shaping their industry in a question-and-answer format. For 
more information on Voices, please contact sales@agingmedia.com
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Sheila Bogen: I recall my earliest hospitality experience back in 
England, working in my family’s luxurious hotel on the southeast 
coast of England, in a gorgeous, little town called Bournemouth. 
When I married and moved to America after a few years of child-
raising, I entered the senior market. I’ve always enjoyed being 
around seniors, working with them, and hoping to be one. I was 
able to realize my dream. My working life here in the United 
States, both in skilled, for-profit nursing homes, and also in not-
for-profit CCRCs.

This has provided a lot of learning-on-the-job experience. I bring 
all of it to Selfhelp Home every day.

Q: �Senior Housing News:  
What career experiences do 
you most draw from in your 
current role?

When The Joint Commission opened up their 
services for accreditation in assisted living, we 
were very excited. It levels the playing field.”

Bogen: People who are moving into assisted living look like 
the people that I admitted 25, 30 years ago into skilled nursing 
home beds. These are people who have to move into assisted 
living because of their declining health. Because of this, we were 
very interested in what The Joint Commission had to offer. Even 
though every state has different rules and regulations about 
what can go on in assisted living, there’s no federally mandated 
guidebook like there is in skilled nursing.

When The Joint Commission opened up their services for 
accreditation in assisted living, we were very excited. It levels the 
playing field. People say, “I understand I lived in my house as long 
as I can. Now, I have to move on into a facility.” It’s imperative for 
us to concentrate both on health care and hospitality.

Q: �Senior Housing News:  
What conditions in the 
senior housing industry 
right now necessitate more 
external oversight?
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